Garbage/Recycling pick up Thurs, Jan 31st cancelled due to inclement weather conditions
Jan 31, 2019

ATTENTION:

Due to inclement weather conditions, Advanced Disposal has cancelled garbage/recycling pickup
for Thursday, January 31st, 2019. This impacts those residents in the north of Hwy 10 area.

The regular schedule will resume the week of February 4th, 2019.
If you have your garbage/recycling out, take it back in and put it back out next week.

Please be patient. Thank you for your cooperation.



